
In Recognition of Invasive Species Superstars, Local Lake Groups, 
Landowners, Clean Boats Clean Waters Watercraft Inspectors and Citizen 
Lakes Monitoring Network Volunteers, for their extraordinary efforts to 

protect our lands and waterbodies in Oneida County! 

**Seats are limited** 
RSVP by 4:00 p.m. Monday, July 25 
By phone 715-369-7835  or  
Email jjewell@oneidacountywi.gov 
 
Cost: $30 per person (includes buffet) 
Make checks payable to:  
Oneida County Land & Water  
Mail to:  
Oneida County Land & Water,   
P.O. Box 400, Rhinelander, WI  54501 

The Oneida County Land & Water Conservation Department 

Cordially Invites You to

Special presentation by 
Bart Kotarba, Wildlife Educator, 
Northwoods Wildlife Center and the 
Center’s Ambassador red-tailed hawk 


